
Windsor Village Civic Club
General Membership Meeting
Tuesday, November 9, 2021

Attendees: Elizabeth Bell, President, Edward Johnson, Vice-President, Judy Mire, Recording
Secretary, Richard Cruz, Treasurer, Alma Benson, Correspondence Secretary, Alba
Chavez-Cruz

Absentees: Thomas Law, Parliamentarian, Carroll Craney, Novella Perro, Janett Reed and
Bettie Woodard

No Quorum
A Salute to Veterans:

The Boy Scouts:  Tony Nectt, Julian Henry, Justin Henry, Zavior Pipkins, Ronny Delgadila and
their sponsor were present.  The Honor Guard performed and the Pledge of Allegiance recited.

Veterans:  Edward Johnson, James Vaughn, Floyd Johnson and Henry Yancey were honored,
photos were taken after each received gifts from Windsor Village Board President, Elizabeth
Bell.

Recording Secretary:    Judy E Mire                                   Date:  November 9, 2021


